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WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 
High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
Telephone:- 01944/728286; E-mail:- admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk ;  
 

“Children are at the centre of all we do.”  

NEWSLETTER January 6th 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
  
                
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
  

 
 
    
  
 
  

 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COOL MILK 
Milk is provided free of charge for pupils under the age of 5. As your 
child turns 5, this stops immediately.  
 
How to register: 

 
If your child is under five: 

• Register online at www.coolmilk.com 

• Register by a Tuesday at 5pm for your child’s free 
milk to start the following week 

• Free milk will continue until the Friday before your 
child’s fifth birthday. You will receive a payment 
request four weeks before their birthday - if you 
wish your child to continue to receive school milk, 
simply make a payment 
 

If your child is five or older: 

• Register and pay online at www.coolmilk.com 

• You can pay Cool Milk either online, over the phone 
or at a local PayPoint in half-termly, termly or annual 
instalments.  

• Please pay by a Tuesday at 5pm for your child’s milk 
to start the following week 

 
 
 

 

STAY AND SEE 
FW and KW Stay and See on Wednesday 
18th January. Pop into the classrooms 
between 3:30 and 5pm to see your child’s 
work. Parent evenings by phone to follow 
later this half term. 

DIARY DATES 
Monday 9th January – Key Stage 1 
Gymnastic Club.  
Thursday 12th January – Key Stage 2 
Multiskills Club.  
Wednesday 18th January – BW to MCSC 
multisports indoors. 

➢ FW and KW – Stay and See please 
see box for details 

Thursday 19th January – Chinese Menu 
 
Dates for next term are available on the 
website and on Dojo.  
http://www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk  

 

NORTON LIBRARY 
Norton Hive Library have invited the children to visit 
the library to learn about how a library works. Pupils 
will have the opportunity to borrow a book at the end 
of the visit. Please see the attached letter for further 
details about the Pop-up Library planned in school. 
Please complete and return the letter by 12/01/2023. 
Many thanks  

BADGER WOOD MULTISPORTS 
The children in Badger Wood will be taking part in an 
indoor multisports event at MCSC on Wednesday, 
January 18th. 

The children will travel with Fletcher’s coaches and be 
accompanied by Mrs Woodward, Miss Johnson and Miss 
Trueman. We will leave school at 12.30 and return for 
the end of the school day.   
Pupils will need to take their own inhalers if necessary. 
School carries insurance for all school trips. In case of 
emergency please contact the school. 
 

ALLERGY SHEET 
New menu / allergy sheet for pupils who have previously 
notified school of food requests are enclosed. Please 
complete a new one to help us keep records up to date. 
If your child has a medical, religious or ethical food 
preference, please request a form from the school office 
for completion. 

 
 

 

ATTACHED 
Attendance sheets. 
Norton Library letter – to be completed and returned 
by 12/01/2023. 
Allergy sheet for those that have notified school of 
food requests. 
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CHINESE MENU 
 
If your child would like the Chinese menu on Thursday, 19th January, please book on 
the day in the usual way and pay via Parent Pay for children in Pre- Reception and 
Years 3 – 6. 

 

 

Reasonable 
Adjustments 

Your support for your 
child’s education is crucial 
to their progress.  Please 
tell us if there is any 
adjustments we need to 
make to help you support 
your child, for example: 
letters in large font; 
letters in different 
languages; wheelchair 
access; explaining things 
over the phone; a 
discussion with a school 
colleague of the same 
gender. 

 

IPAD MINIS V9 
iPads V9 for sale, £10 each 
to include charger. Please 
contact school by Friday 
20th January. 
 
 

SCHOOL MEALS 
School meals are £2.60 per 
meal for children in years 
3-6 and £2 per meal for 
children in pre-reception. 
Please would you make 
payments for meals via 
Parent Pay.  
 

PARKING 
Please do not park on the 
zig-zags outside school or 
use the school car park as 
this restricts access. Please 
park considerately at all 
times to ensure the safety 
of everyone. 
Thank you. 
 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 
We are hoping for good weather 
this term. In the event of a 
school closure we will notify 
families via Class Dojo. 

 SCHOOL OFFICE 
Future events, please telephone the school office on 01944 728 286 or email 
admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk  to book a place in the after-school club or to 
inform school of any medical appointments etc.  
 
Current events, please telephone the school office to change the end of day 
arrangements, if your child is late or absent. We need a phone call every day a 
child is absent as school has a duty to ensure safety.   
 
Classroom updates, please check updates on Class Dojo for information 
regarding each classroom and to contact individual staff members. 
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 HARRY SHEADER SPORTS SCHOOL 

 
HSSS wanted to let you know that they have a half term club coming up soon and will be open for booking very 
shortly! 
https://www.harrysheader.co.uk 
 
 

 
 

https://www.harrysheader.co.uk/?utm_campaign=c288b203-8bb2-4871-a026-355705dca90a&utm_source=so&utm_medium=mail&cid=55f57bdf-db25-4bd5-bc2f-6e6cdd5bad64

